Contract Extension Agreement
Between
Farwell Board of Education
And
Farwell Educational Support Association ESP/MEA/NEA

Both parties agree to extend the 2017-2020 contract for the
2020-2021 school year.

There is a zero percent (0%) raise on the pay scale and no
advancement on steps or longevity. All other aspects of the
previous agreement will remain in effect for the 2020-2021
school year.

Due to the Coronavirus Pandemic, the parties agree to meet and
confer at a mutually agreed upon date after the beginning of the

2020-2021 school year to discuss the district’s financial state
and bargain any impacj.
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